
Welcome to Reception 
at

Howley Grange Primary School



Welcome to the Howley family. We can’t 
wait for you to begin your Howley Grange 

journey with us. We understand it might be 
helpful for you and your grown-ups to 

familiarise yourselves with the adults who 
will be taking care of you and learning 

alongside you in September. 



So, let’s meet your teachers…



Miss Savage 
Hello to all of you,

Miss Savage here, I am very excited to be 
one of your Reception teachers next year. 
I work all week so will be there for every 

second of the first chapter of your Howley 
Grange journey. It is going to be a great 
year, full of new friends; new adventures 

and new discoveries! We will learn lots 
together while having tons of fun! 

I am looking forward to seeing you all again 
soon! 

Have a lovely Summer. 



Miss Williams
Hello there Reception,

My name is Miss Williams and I am excited 
to be one of your Reception teachers. I 

share a class with Mrs Allen-I will be there 
to welcome you into school at the start of 
the week, as I am in Reception on Mondays 
and Tuesdays, Mrs Allen will then arrive on 
Wednesdays. I work all week so I will see 
you around school on the other days too 
and I will always smile and say hello! I am 

really looking forward to learning and 
playing alongside you-I can’t wait to read 

and have fun with you! 
I can’t wait to see you all again soon. 

Have a lovely Summer!



Mrs Allen
Hi Reception,

My name is Mrs Allen and I am so excited 
to be one of your Reception teachers. I 

share a class with Miss Williams-I arrive in 
school on a Wednesday and will play and 

work with you at the end of the week-I will 
say goodbye to you on a Friday. I am really 

looking forward to learning and playing 
alongside you-I am responsible for art in 

our school and can’t wait to draw, paint and 
create with you! I know we’re going to have 

lots of fun outside together too!
Have a lovely Summer!



Mrs Crees
Hello,

My name is Mrs Crees. I am one of the 
teaching assistants in Reception. I will be 

with you on a Monday, a Wednesday 
morning as well as a Thursday and a Friday 
each week. I am looking forward to making 
you all laugh, having fun and learning lots 
together. I am especially looking forward 
to teaching you our ‘Wake up, Shake up’ 
routine and making lots of yummy things 

with you in cooking. See you soon. 



Mrs Bullock

Hello everyone,
Mrs Bullock here, I am one of the teaching 
assistants in Reception! I am in school on 
Mondays, Tuesdays and Wednesdays each 

week! 
I am very much looking forward to seeing 

you all again soon! I am sure we will all have 
lots of fun. 

See you soon. 



We are all very much looking forward 
to meeting you again in September. 

We are going to have a fantastic, fun-
filled year and learn loads too! 

See you soon, 
The Reception Team.
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